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Academic Improvement Scholarships 

 

Regulations 

 

The Academic Improvement Scholarships have been established by the UOW 
College Hong Kong (UOWCHK) to encourage students to strive for academic 
excellence. The regulations for these scholarships are as follows: 

1. The Scholarships shall be known as “UOWCHK Academic Improvement 
Scholarship”. 

2. There shall be a maximum of 8 award winners, 2 for each Faculty. The 
value of each award shall be HK$6,000. The maximum amount awarded 
shall be HK$48,000. 

3. Eligibility: 
Associate degree students  
Eligible applicants for the scholarships shall be full-time students pursuing 
their second year of study who have shown the greatest improvement as 
reflected in their SGPA of Semester A of Year 2 compared to their CGPA 
of Year 1 (excluding summer courses). To qualify for this scholarship, the 
minimum SGPA in any semester must be at least 2.7. 
Bachelor degree students  
Year 1 Entry - eligible applicants for the scholarships shall be full-time 
students pursuing their second year of study who have shown the 
greatest improvements as reflected in their SGPA of Semester A of Year 2 
compared to the CGPA of Year 1.  To qualify for this scholarship, the 
minimum SGPA in any semester must be at least 2.7. 
Year 3 Entry - eligible applicants for the scholarships shall be full-time 
students pursuing their fourth year of study who have shown the greatest 
improvements as reflected in their SGPA of Semester A of Year 4 
compared to the CGPA of Year 3.  To qualify for this scholarship, the 
minimum SGPA in any semester must be at least 2.7. 

4. The Programme Committees of UOWCHK will be responsible for 
nominating suitable students for the Scholarship. The nominations shall 
be forwarded to Scholarship Coordinators of individual Faculties by end 
of January. 



5. Students who have been awarded this scholarship before will not be 
nominated again in the same programme of study. 

6. The Scholarships shall be offered annually until any notice of change is to 
be received from the UOWCHK by end of August every year. 


